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September 28, 2018 
 
Letter of Recommendation 
 
Reference: GA Fireproofing – MS Contractor License  
 
To Who It May Concern: 
 
I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of GA Fireproofing.  
Carboline Company has supplied fireproofing products on many projects for GA 
Fireproofing over the last several years.  GA Fireproofing has always performed 
great work in a timely fashion and they are in great credit standing with 
Carboline.  Carboline considers GA Fireproofing to be a great company who 
operates with high integrity and we would highly recommend GA Fireproofing for 
a contractor’s license in the State of Mississippi. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free and call me. 
 
Thank you, 

Andrew Martin 
Fireproofing Product Manager  
Southeast U.S. 
615-626-1850 
 


